
 

 

 
 

Ref. No- 202509232130/SC/25/verification postponement notice     Date: 23/09/2025 

 

NOTICE 

In accordance with the notification no 699-HED-17014(99)/186/2025-CS SEC 

dated 23.09.2025 issued by the Higher Education Department, Govt. of West 

Bengal, the documents verification process for the newly admitted students 

through the mop-up round of WBCAP scheduled on 24.09.2025 and 25.09.2025 

is hereby postponed.  

The revised schedule will be notified later. The concerned candidates are 

advised to follow college website regularly for updates. 

 

 

                                                                                                         

                   By order 

                                                                                                        Principal 

                                                                                        Sonamukhi College 

 
 

 


